Temporary closure of CEDD public
facilities from tomorrow

To tie in with the response level under the "Preparedness and Response
Plan for Novel Infectious Disease of Public Health Significance" being raised
to Emergency Response Level and avoid people from gathering, a spokesman for
the Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) announced today
(January 28) that the Civil Engineering Library will be temporarily closed
from tomorrow (January 29) until further notice. Details of the re-opening
schedule will be announced on the CEDD website in due course.
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